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Kevin COOK <kevin.c.cook@multco.us> 

Thu, Oct 25, 2018 at 9:26 AM 

Metro Portland is hitting the nail right on the head. What a treat for families in Portland to be able to have trail riding 
accessible by Tri-Met. My sons (6 & 8 years) and I have been driving as far as 1.5 hours to bike rides in the forest. Last 
weekend we met a bunch of other families at Lacamas Regional Park in Camas for a Sunday morning ride. It was a short 
drive; which meant time for a longer ride. The closer location also made it more appealing for other families to join us. As 
an outdoor enthusiast I believe it is good for the soul to spend time out in nature. I love the idea of being able to take 
public transit to get in our fresh air and safe riding off the road. Thanks so much for putting all the effort into this project. I 
hope it moves forward. 

The pictures are of Lacamas; The Newt Loop in Silverton State Park, which is a well though out skills training area, and 
LL Stub Stewart. 

Sincerely, 
John Dendiuk 
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